
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

I-4 at SR 557 IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT  

Financial Project ID: 201215-3-52-01 November 2020 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The I-4 at SR 557 Interchange (Exit 48) in Polk County, Florida is being reconstructed. The intent 

of this project is to prepare the median along I-4 to accommodate the future I-4 Ultimate Master 

Plan improvements with provisions for managed lanes and a high-speed rail corridor. See back of 

flyer for more information on using the new interchange. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

Realign the eastbound and westbound lanes of I-4 

Replace the two-lane bridge with a four-lane bridge over I-4 

Construct roundabouts at the I-4 on-ramps and off-ramps 

Widen SR 557 from two to four travel lanes at the interchange 

Provide a wildlife crossing under I-4 east of the interchange  

Install emergency stopping sites and roadway lighting at the 

interchange 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

Construction began in October 2020 and ends in Summer 2023, weather permitting. 

Crews may be working during the daytime and nighttime. 

Single lane closures on I-4 will be scheduled overnight between 9 p.m. and  6 a.m. 

Double lane closures on I-4 will be scheduled overnight between 10 p.m. and  6 a.m. 

Please be alert for construction crews and equipment close to the road and on the ramps. 

Construction costs are estimated at $70.5 million. 

DESIGN/BUILD TEAM 

Skanska USA/Civil Southeast Inc. 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements, contact: 

Sandra Mancil, Community Outreach 
(863) 519-4116 
sandra.mancil@dot.state.fl.us 

Brian R. Rick, Communications Specialist 
(863) 519-2828 
brian.rick@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

 

STAY INFORMED 
by visiting 

www.swflroads.com/i4/atsr557.com 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

http://www.SWFLroads.com
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Access to I-4 from northbound SR 557: 

When headed northbound on SR 557, 

access eastbound I-4 toward Orlando by 

turning right onto the eastbound ramp 

(green line). To access westbound I-4 

toward Tampa, go through the first 

roundabout over the bridge and 3/4 of the 

way around the second roundabout and 

onto the westbound ramp (blue line). 

 

Access to I-4 from southbound SR 557: 

When headed southbound on SR 557, 

access westbound I-4 toward Tampa by 

turning right onto the westbound ramp 

(green line). To access eastbound I-4 

toward Orlando, go through the first 

roundabout over the bridge and 3/4 of the 

way around the second roundabout onto the 

eastbound ramp (blue line). 

Access to SR 557 from Eastbound I-4: 

When headed eastbound on I-4, take exit 

48 and turn right onto SR 557 to head 

southbound toward Lake Alfred/Winter 

Haven. To access northbound SR 557 

toward unincorporated Polk County, take 

exit 48 and go 3/4 of the way around the 

first roundabout, across the bridge and 

through the second roundabout. 

 

Access to SR 557 from Westbound I-4: 

When headed westbound on I-4, take exit 

48 and turn right onto SR 557 to head 

northbound toward unincorporated Polk 

County. To access southbound SR 557 

toward Lake Alfred/Winter Haven, take exit 

48 and go 3/4 of the way around the first 

roundabout, across the bridge and through 

the second roundabout. 


